
75th Anniversary Plans Changed - The Committee regretfully decided to postpone 
our September 20, 2020 plans to celebrate 75 years of God's grace to us and 
through us.  Not knowing what restrictions might still be in place at that time, and 
wanting to accomplish our purposes of gathering with as large a group as possible 
and appropriately welcoming visitors/former members for the festive event, the 
Committee thought it best to reschedule for September 19, 2021.  Former pastors 
are still being invited back as our guest preachers whenever it works best for them 
this year or next.  Please spread the word to any you know who were planning to 
attend.  "Many are the plans in a man's heart, but it is the LORD's purpose that 
prevails" (Pr 19:21). 


